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Dear Parents and Carers,   26th June 2023 
 
On Wednesday 5th July, the Infant school will be hosting their Sports’ Day carousel of events across 
the morning. It would be great if you could attend to support and encourage all participants in this 
enjoyable occasion. We are looking to begin at approximately 9:30am and finish at approximately 
11:30. 
 
The children will compete in their class groups and collect points for their house team – Ranworth, 
Barton, Hickling and Filby. Each class will carousel around five different events and we invite the 
parents of the children in each class to move around with them.   Classes will be prompted to move 
to the next activity by the Headteacher at appropriate times signified by a whistle/bell being sounded.  
 
The five stations are (see map) 
 
Obstacle course on the grassed tyre area adjacent to the car park.  
Flat, straight sprint race  on the bottom field. 
Bean bag throw on the playground. 
Over and under tunnel ball on the playground. 
Standing jump on the bottom field. 
There will be a rest station under the large tree at the bottom of the playground. 
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Scores 
will be kept 
throughout the morning and the winning House Team will be selected once all scores have been 
tallied. 
 
Children will stay with their teachers throughout the events.  If any pupil needs the toilet, staff will 
be there to ensure this is facilitated. If any parent needs the toilet, please use the staff toilets. If any 
pre-school age sibling needs the toilet they must be accompanied by an adult. Please use the 
disabled toilet only and not the children’s toilets for safeguarding reasons.  
 
Children should come to school in their school PE kit with suitable footwear for racing. They also 
need a sunhat and their water bottle. Sunscreen can be applied before coming to school, should it 
be required.   Please keep an eye on the weather forecast – things can be quite unpredictable at 
this time of year. 
 
We have children in school whose photograph cannot be used over the Internet or on social media, 
so if any photographs are taken we expect these to be used for personal use only. We will ask for 
any images seen on the Internet to be removed and any future events will then not be allowed to 
have photographs taken.  
 
We hope everyone does their best and enjoys a wonderful morning together.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  

 
Mr. Bradley Young 



 

 

Headteacher 


